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 We are purchasing 2 new propane buses that are needed for our bus routes.   

 

We been getting ready for summer.  We interviewed our summer help.  They will help 

drive summer school bus trips and help clean all the buses in the fleet so they are ready for 

inspection before the 2017-2018 school is ready to start. 

 

 Our drivers been busy lately with all the end of the school year bus trips for the school 

district.  They been keeping busy cleaning and fueling the buses and having them ready for the 

next time they are needed to go out on another trip.  We been getting some last minute bus 

requests and we try to work with them as much as possible but if all our drivers are already out 

and we do not absolutely do not have any body to spare on the last minute trips we have to turn 

them down.  

 

 If you going on travel this summer and need a school vehicle this would be a good time 

to get your vehicle requests in and make sure all the appropriate paperwork is in place. 

 

 We are still short on bus drivers for the 2017-2018 school year we are advertising in the 

local paper and we will have a sign up town like we did last year and we hope to get the attention 

of some more drivers for the new school year. 

  

 We had a total of 7 bus removals and 19 referrals for this month. We had a total of 58 

activity trips for the month of May.  This concludes our board report for May 2017. 

 


